
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: November 12, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Liturgical Ministers, Social Action Ministries and 

Bulletin Editors 
 
From:  Kat Doyle, Director of Justice & Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
  
Re: Rescheduled - Worlds AIDS Day Mass 

           
 
The previously advertised World AIDS Day Mass has been rescheduled for 7:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, November 28, at St. Philip Benizi, 591 Flint River 
Road, Jonesboro, 30238. All are invited to attend. 
 
We also encourage you to observe this day in your own parish the weekend of 
December 1 and 2. Please consider including a prayer in your Prayers of the 
Faithful to remember those we have lost due to HIV/AIDS, those living with 
HIV/AIDS and their families, friends and caretakers. We also pray for people 
working to find a cure and just programs and systems associated with 
HIV/AIDS. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact email kdoyle@archatl.com or 
call 404-920-7897.   
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